PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF GUINEA-BISSAU
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

PMGB/NV/087/21

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Guinea-Bissau to the United
Nations presents its compliments to the Office of the President of
United Nations’ Economic and Social Council and has the honor to
request that the attached letter regarding Guinea-Bissau’s
presentation of its Voluntary National Review (VNR) at the High-Level
Political Forum 2022, be forwarded to its highest destination.

The Permanent Mission of Guinea Bissau to the United Nations avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the President of the
United Nations’ Economic and Social Council the assurances of its
highest con5|derat|or}

New York, September 16, 2021
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Office of the President
of United Nation’s Economic and Social Council
New York

336 East 45™ Street, 13™ Floor, New York, N.Y.10017
Tel: 1.212.896.8311 / Fax: 1.212.896.8313



H.E. His Excellency Munir Akram

Ambassador and Permanent Representative of
Pakistan to the United Nations and

President ot the T-conomic and Social Council.
United Nations.

New York, USA
{ ~ -
N/Ref: - IGMEPIR/2021 Bissau, 28 de Maio de 2021

[xcellency.

I refer to the 2022 high-level political forum on sustainable development (HLPF). o be
convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2022,

With reference to General Assembly resolution 70 1. T have the honour to request that the
Republic Guinea-Bissau be inscribed on the list of countries participating in the voluntary
national reviews { VNRs) 1o take place at the 2022 HLPF.

The Republic of Guinea-Bissau attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030
Agenda and looks forward to sharing expericnces. including successes. challenges and
lessons learned.

I look forward to early acknowledgement of receipt of this letter.

Please accept. Excellency. the assurances of my highest consideration.

Victor Mandinga, * I

Minister



